
Yerba Buena Club Meeting Minutes – March 5, 2014 
Meeting was hosted by Brian Stearns at his welding shop.  BBQ started at 6PM and 
included hamburgers and three types of sausages with all the trimmings..  Thank you 
Brian! 
 
Curt Hansen opened the meeting at 7:11PM 
 
Jeff Beam reported $14,500+ in the bank and a total of 54 members.  All CA and Federal 
tax filings are completed.  He apologized to the 3 members who signed up the night of 
the Club Dinner in February.    He misplaced his notes and does not remember who they 
are.  Contact Jeff to correct. 
 
Curt covered upcoming events: 
 
 Tank Farm visit 3/15:  9 signed up for the 10 available slots.  Rumor has it that 
there are 5 more available slots.  We will meet at Dudley Perkins shop at 9:00AM 
departing to the Farm at 9:15.  Curt will confirm with Bill Huth on the open slots.  This 
collection is closing and the tanks will be auctioned starting after 3/15.  Contact Bill Huth 
if interested in going. 
 
 Clubmen Meet 3/19 and YB Ride 3/30:  Four free tickets to YB Club to assist 
with our banner and booth.  2 spoken for.  See our Web Site for flyer and info. 
 
 Livermore H&K  Cycles Swap Meet 3/16:  Check out their web site for details.  
http://www.hkcycles.com/  
  
 Indian Run – no date yet 
 
 Flat is Bad Ride and BBQ 3/23:  Donation of $30 includes lunch and ride and I 
think entertainment.  Information and contact are on the YB Web Site. 
 
 Texas National Road Run 4/14   See AMCA Magazine 
 
 Lift Purchase:  Chris Carter is buying the lift for the raffle at the Dixon Meet 
6/20 – 21.  Discussion was held on buying two lifts and raffling one at the 49 Mile Ride 
also.   The logistics and final decision are to be made at the next Board meeting.   Making 
ticket printing changes, separate or combined raffles, selling tickets at preceding events, 
such the Clubmen Show, and if to actually do two were items discussed. 
 
 Bike Display in Sonoma and other requests:  Curt received requests to display 
our bikes at a Sonoma BBQ and Show.  Bike owners would get free entry and BBQ.  A 
June date is not firmed.  Our clubinterest seems low.  Watch Web site for more details.  
Other similar requests have been proposed without much detail.  Stay tuned. 
 



 King City Ride 4/10 - 12: This is the fifth or sixth annual ride.  It is reported to 
be a fun event and excellent riding roads.  Registration info is on our Web Site, more 
riders needed and any 35+ year old bike is welcome.    
 
 Dream Machines 4/27:  Held in Half Moon Bay only one day this year.  See 
their web site. 
 
 Motion Pro Open House 6/1:  Chris Carter will host an open house at his shop.  
More info to come by next meeting. 
 
 
 Dixon National Meet 6/20, - 21:  YB will contribute to the Thursday night 
dinner.  The Fort Sutter Chapter is needing volunteers Thursday for setup.  They also 
need some for various tasks on Friday and Saturday.  Please let Rick or Vince know if 
you can help so they can let Jim Moore know.  YB Web Site has Meet info. 
 
 Quail Lodge MC Gathering:  YB won’t be manning a table this year.  For 
information see Web Site. 
 
 Hollister Rally 7/4 -5-6:  There will be a swap meet this year.  Benito is 
organizing some items for the committee and knows more.  His shop tel. is 831 634-1030 
for info.  
 
 Norm Beam Memorial Ride 7/13:  Curt will be providing more info at the next 
meeting. 
 
 Bikes on the Bay 6/29:  See Web Site for info.  This event is located in Soquel, 
nice bike show with judging and a small swap meet has been the format. 
 
 Dudley Perkins Bike Show 9/13:  YB conducting the vintage show and judging.        
A raffle of a quilt in MC motif containing some of our past T-Shirts will be sewn into the 
quilt.  If you have any of these shirts to donate please get them to Rick or Vince.  Brian 
Stearns is making trophies for the event.  He needs old broken and worn out MC parts; 
castings, cases, covers, rods, sprockets and etc.  Contact him with your donations. 
 
 5 Chapter Ride 9/26 – 28:  YB is hosting this event in the Santa Cruz Mountians.  
Mario reported a hotel has been booked in Ben Lomond having 25 rooms.  He is still 
negotiating prices and registration fees.  See our Web Site. 
 
 Jimmy’s Picnic:  TBA 
 
 49 Mile Ride 10/25: This will be on a Saturday this year.  Change was made soas 
not to conflict with SFMC 110th Anniversary.  SFMC has included us in their celebration 
and is trying to block off Folsom Street to accommodate parking and activities.  Our ride 
will take off from their location and return there for a meal.  Check our Web Site. 
 



  
 
 
On a sad note Vince reported the death of a friend to the MC Community.  Linda Knight, 
of the MC parts shop Knight Riders that used to be on the Peninsula but relocated to 
Jackson CA, passed away last month..  Our condolences to her husband Russ and her 
family. 
 
Curt closed the meeting at 7:55PM. 
    
Submitted by Joe Keenan, filling in for Bill Huth. 
  
 
 
 
 


